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February 7, 2023 
 
 
Dear Teens & Young Adults, 
 
We are thrilled to host a 8-day in person summer camp, CAMP OVERBROOK: IN SIGN 2023. 
This year, it will take place on Tuesday, June 20th to Thursday, 29, 2023 at Saint Joseph’s 
University (SJU) University City Campus, 600 S 43rd Street, Philadelphia, PA 19104. This is a 
different location because SJU Maguire campus is under construction.   Are you interested in a 
summer two-week job as an assistant camp leader?  If you are, complete the assistant camp 
leader application online as soon as possible. For those who worked last year’s camp, you still 
need to fill this out. The application is posted online at:  www.CampInSign.org . 
 
The pay for assistant camp leader is $75 for each week.  Each day you must be able to arrive at 
camp by 8:30 AM; camp ends at 2 PM each day. Please be sure you’re committed to work these 
8 days of camp and willing to attend one zoom training meeting and one in person meeting at the 
camp site. You will need to provide your own transportation to this meeting.  There may be some 
van transportation from designated locations during camp.  If you want this job you must be 
available to attend the camp orientation meeting which is tentatively scheduled for Thursday, June 
15, 2023 from 2 pm to 4:30 pm.  
 
All adult staff (18 and older) are required to have FBI Fingerprint Clearance, PA State Police 
Clearance and PA Child Abuse Clearance. Clearances for new staff must be no more than a year 
old. Former staff, clearances must be renewed within five years. For information about the 
clearances and back ground checks go to:  https://childyouthprotection.org/index.php/staff-
volunteers/checks-and-clearances  This is not required of teens. Teens who have completed ninth 
grade are eligible to apply and college students are also encouraged to apply.   
 
If you or your parents have questions, please contact Sister Kathleen Schipani at 
CampInSign@archphila.org or call 215-587-3913 (voice). The videophone number is 267-507-
1215.  
 
Thank you and we are looking forward to this camp, again! Please apply as soon as possible as 
there are a limited number of positions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sr. Kathleen Schipani      
Director   
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